
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2006 09:00 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

08/21/2006

I have just added to the website 39 new specimens of excellent quality. 
  
Do not forget that the auction closes Tuesday, August 22, at 7 p.m. eastern standard time. 
  
Be sure to see us at the Denver Show this year!   
  
  * thousands of great specimens will be available at wholesale prices at the warehouse of Dave Bunk Minerals, Sept. 11 - 17.  Please 
contact me for details. 
  
  * I will have two large showcases full of top quality specimens at the Merchandise Mart, Sept. 15-17.   
  
We look forward to meeting with you in Denver! 
  
Dan Weinrich 
http://www.danweinrich.com 


